
PELLA COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
Board of Education 

 
 

Tuesday, Aug 20, 2024  -   7:30 AM & 5:00 PM 
 

A quorum of the Board will be present on Tuesday morning, August 20, at the district’s back 
to school breakfast in the Pella High School Commons.  

There will also be a quorum that evening at the Little Dutch Academy Open House. 

 

There will be no action or deliberation by the Board. 


